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CORRECTION TO “A NOTE ON COMBINED INTERBLOCK
AND INTRABLOCK ESTIMATION IN INCOMPLETE
BLOCK DESIGNS”

By D. A. SerorT
University of Toronto

In the paper “A note on combined interblock and intrablock estimation in
incomplete block designs,” Ann. Math. Stat. Vol. 27 (1956), pp. 633-641, the
third sentence “Thus it is possible to estimate variety . ..” is obviously false
and should be deleted. The correction does not affect the rest of the paper.
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Readers are invited to submit to the Secretary of the Institute news items of interest

Personal Items

Professor Kenneth J. Arrow, Stanford University, is on leave for the academic
year 19567 as Fellow of the Center for Advanced Study in the Behavioral
Sciences.

George J. Auner has been employed as Staff Statistician, Applied Mathematics
Section, Technical Services with the Jones and Laughlin Steel Corporation,
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania.

Dr. John L. Bagg has become Assistant Professor in the Department of Mathe-
matics of Florida State University and is teaching mathematical statistics.

Dr. Geoffrey Beall has resigned as Chairman of the Department of Statistics
at the University of Connecticut and is now connected with the Division of
Manufacturing, Gillette Safety Razor Company in Boston, Massachusetts.

Stuart A. Bessler, formerly a graduate student and instructor of economics
at the University of Minnesota, will continue his graduate studies at Stanford
University where he will also be associated with the Applied Mathematics and
Statistics Laboratory.

Allan Birnbaum has been appointed visiting Lecturer in Mathematics at
Imperial College of Science and Technology (University of London) for the year
1956-1957.

LeRoy S. Brenna has accepted a Graduate assistantship from V.P.I. to take
work leading to a Doctoral degree in Statistics. He is presently on leave of ab-
sence from Eastman Kodak.

D. R. Cox of the University of North Carolina, has been appointed to a Reader-
ship in Statistics, University of London at Birkbeck College.

Herbert T. David has been appointed Assistant Professor in the Statistical
Laboratory of Iowa State College, Ames, Iowa.

Bernard J. Derwort redeived his Ph.D. at St. Louis University in June 1956
and is now a senior research engineer at North American Aviation, Inc., Co-
limbus, Ohio.

Institute of Mathematical Statistics is collaborating with JSTOR to digitize, preserve, and extend access to [[&
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